
BE ALLIGATOR AWARE 
MCLB Albany is home to a small population of American alligators.  

During warm weather alligators may be encountered around 

Horseshoe Pond and Indian Lake.  For your safety, do not swim, 

wade, or allow pets off-leash in this area.  Do not feed, provoke, or 

approach alligators. 

Report aggressive or roaming alligators to Base Game Warden (229) 809-

2495 or Natural Resources (229) 639-9946.  Contact MCPD at (229) 639-5911 

in the event of an emergency. 

Feeding alligators may endanger 

the safety of people or their pets 

and is illegal in the State of Georgia.  

Alligators who are fed may easily 

mistake a hand for a handout!  All 

alligators that become habituated to 

being fed and approach humans are 

euthanized with no exceptions.  

Individuals who feed alligators will 

face severe disciplinary action 

and/or fines. 

NEVER FEED ALLIGATORS! 


